
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th, 4:00PM at the main playground
we will provide: 
-the main dish (barbecue from Due South) and 
-entertainment

please bring: 
-a dessert or side to share plus 
-beverages for yourself.

We will be voting in new board members, and discussing a special 
assessment related to repairing our trail/path system from the storm 
water issues.

Information on this special assesment will be distributed at this meeting in 
preparation for a meeting to VOTE on this special assesment on:

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 17TH at 10:00AM at the main playground 
(rain date October 18th at 2pm)
Voting will also be available by mail/proxy.  
The information distributed at the annual picnic will also be distributed 
in person or by mail for those who were not able to attend.

For further information, please visit our blog at: http://woodbinehoa.org/blog/

WOODBINE HOMEOWNERS 
PICNIC AND ANNUAL MEETING

To receive further updates on neighborhood events and other Woodbine 
announcements, please sign up for our email list by sending an email to:
Announcements-request@woodbinehoa.org 
with "subscribe" in the body of the email.  
Alternately, contact the HOA president at president@woodbinehoa.org.


